. San DiegoZoo
Costume Policy

For our younger guests who choose to celebrate the Halloween
season, individuals who are 11 years of age and younger may dress in
their favorite Halloween costume and must follow these guidelines:

Costumes should be child-friendly and may not be obstructive,
offensive, or violent. These guests may wear masks; however, masks
must not obstruct vision, and eyes must be visible at all times.
Costumes should not drag on the ground. Accessories should not
contain fake fingernails. Costumes should not contain sharp objects,
pointed objects, or materials that may accidentally strike another
guest. Costumes should not contain any weapons that resemble
or could easily be mistaken for an actual weapon. Acceptable
accessories include transparent wings, plastic light sabers, and tutus.

SDZWA reserves the right to deny admission to or remove any
person wearing attire that is considered inappropriate or attire that
could detract from the experience of other guests.

Guests who do not adhere to these guidelines may be refused
entry into the Zoo unless their costume can be modified
to meet the above standards.
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